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Extension of due date for EoI & Inclusion of aggregate OEM’s 

 

Subject: Expression of Interest for Technology tie-up for Futuristic Infantry 

Combat Vehicle (Tracked) Gun Version for Indian Army. 

 This has reference to the Expression of Interest (EoI) published on BEML’s website 

i.e. www.bemlindia.in Ref No.: NBDD(Def)/FICV/2024 dated 26th February 2024 

seeking interest from the Prospective Technology Collaborator(s) ,who are willing to 

be associated with BEML Ltd., through a license & technology collaboration 

agreement  for joint development of Futuristic Infantry Combat Vehicle (Tracked) Gun 

Version for Indian Army to enable BEML to Design, Engineer, Manufacture, Assemble, 

Test, Supply, Field Install, Commission, Repair, Service and Retrofit. The due date for 

receiving the proposals against the EoI has now been extended up to April 30, 2024 

(Tuesday).   

Also, we are seeking interest from the sub system/aggregate OE manufacturers of 

FICV, who can collaborate with BEML ltd., for technology transfer and to indigenously 

develop systems/aggregates in order to achieve the IC content as per MoD. The 

interested OEM’s can send their response to bemleoi@bemlltd.in mentioning the 

system wise capability for which they are interested to collaborate with BEML. 

The interested Prospective Collaborator (s) /Developing Agency (DA) shall ensure that 

their response, along with details requested as per the Annexures of this EoI, is 

received by BEML on or before April 30, 2024 (Tuesday). The response(s) shall 

necessarily be accompanied with details on company background, technical features/ 

product catalogue, reference list, annual audited financial reports for last 3 (three) 

years including auditor’s report and other enclosures as required under the present 

EoI.  

EoI responses to be sent to bemleoi@bemlltd.in only 

Contact details for seeking clarifications are as below:   

B.H.Madhusudhan 
General Manager (O) 
New Business Design & Development, 
BEML Ltd., Bangalore – 75 
 
Phone: +91-080-25245262 
Mob: +91-7406897591 
E-Mail: madhusudhan.bh@bemlltd.in 


